
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 24, 2021  
 
 
 
 
 
Tiger Jeet Singh Foundation 
420 Main Street East 
P.O. Box 612 
Milton, ON  L9T 5G3 
 
 
 
Dear Tiger Jeet Singh Foundation, 
 
On behalf of Milton Town Council and myself, I would like to congratulate the Tiger 
Jeet Singh Foundation on receiving the Consul-General’s Commendation for 
contributions toward strengthening friendship with Japan, including the foundation’s 
support of relief efforts following the Great East Japan Earthquake of March 11, 2011.  
 
The foundation’s efforts following the earthquake in 2011, to raise $20,000 in 
partnership with the Halton District School board, shows the foundation’s commitment 
to not only priorities close to home, but also around the world.  
 
I thank both Tiger Jeet Singh and his son Tiger Ali Singh, for their continued support 
and leadership in the community and around the world. It is people like you that make 
possibilities come to life in Milton. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Mayor Gord Krantz 
Town of Milton 
 


